

Brian Peddle

TERRITORIAL COMMANDER

Commissioner Kelly E. Igleheart

TEXAS DIVISION COMMANDER
Lt. Colonel Art Penhale

AREA COMMANDERS

Majors Dawn & Paul McFarland

NORTH TEXAS AREA COMMAND

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
William Ross, Chair
Chad Cline
Macy Hill
Carl Ice
Mark Schortman

ADVISORY BOARD

Shelle Sills

Shelle Sills, Chair Dallas County Advisory Board

Carl Ice, Chair Tarrant/Ellis County Advisory Board December 2022

Heather Guidry Colonial Savings Foundation 2600 West Fwy Fort Worth, Texas 76102-7109

Dear Ms. Guidry,

"The name of the Lord is a fortified tower; the righteous run to it and are safe."

Proverbs 18:10

From the bottom of our hearts, we sincerely appreciate your gift of \$1,500.00 on 11/4/2022 to The Salvation Army's housing services. Your kindness and generosity are making all the difference as we continue providing for our community, and we are truly grateful for your support.

During these unprecedented times, The Salvation Army of North Texas remains committed to continue helping our community's most vulnerable fight poverty, addiction, and homelessness. We continue to see an increased demand for services, and we anticipate even more requests for our assistance over the coming days, weeks, months, and likely years. Your support is critical to ensuring that we can continue to Do the Most Good.

Thank you again for opening your heart and sharing your blessings. We pray that God's joy and peace are with you always.

Warmest regards,

Major Paul McFarland North Texas Commander

This letter serves as your acknowledgement of this gift. Please keep it for your tax records. In compliance with current IRS regulations, this is to acknowledge no goods or services have been provided to you by The Salvation Army in exchange for this gift.